
Invitation to participate in a 
Palliative Care Victoria 

Project 

Palliative Care Victoria have recently received funding from the Commonwealth 
and State government to undertake a project that will provide resources for families 
caring for someone living in a residential aged care home.  We are interested in 
understanding what resources families would find useful to assist them in making 
decisions for a family member who may not be able to communicate their own 
needs and choices.

We are looking for volunteers who would be willing to share their experiences with 
us. This is not a research project and all information would be kept confidential 
and anonymous. 

If you would like to participate or have any further questions, please contact Lynne 
or Tiffany on the details below. We can talk to you over the phone, meet face to 
face or organise an on-line conversation if you prefer.

Thankyou.

Tiffany Button

Project Officer

Mobile: 0456 003 203

Email: tbutton@pallcarevic.asn.au

Lynne Casey

Project Officer

Mobile: 0432 264173

Email: lcasey@pallcarevic.asn.au


